Highway Superintendent Monthly Report

Highway Superintendent Report: 07/19/2022: Richard Meilleur

We have finished cleaning up all the downed trees from the last big storm.
We trucked blacktop for Dekalb for 1 week on shared services.

We have started mowing roadsides for the second time.

We have started screening sand.

We are working on the parking area for the ballfield by the old school.

We will be starting our paving projects this week.

| would like to thank the men for another safe and productive month.



